
Mark Your Calendar: 
 

September 
22 Staff Work Day (No School or Therapies) 
26  Intro to ABA Parent Training with Family  
 Partnership Services, 6pm, Location TBD 
 

October 
4 Intro to ABA Workshop with Family Partnership 
 Services, 4pm, Location TBD 
8  Walk Now for Autism Speaks, Columbus Commons 
 Register at: https://tinyurl.com/y84y8jda  
10  PTA Meeting, 1pm, conference room 
 Primary School and Therapy Center 
16  Picture Day—Secondary School and Therapy  
 Center, more info available soon 
17  Choir Concert , Teams K and Stefanik, 

 Secondary School and Therapy Center, 2:30pm 
17 Picture Day—Primary School and Therapy  
 Center, more info available soon 
26  Practice Trick-or-Treat, 4:30pm—all families  
 invited to participate, at the Primary School and 
 Therapy Center—more info available soon 
27  Bridgeway Academy CLOSED (No School or Therapies) 
 

November 
2-3 Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 Watch for more information (no childcare provided) 
7  Intro to ABA Parent Training with Family  
 Partnership Services, 6pm, Location TBD 
14  PTA Meeting, 1pm, conference room 
 Secondary School and Therapy Center 
14  Intro to ABA Workshop with Family Partnership  
 Services, 4pm, Location TBD 
15-17 OCALIcon, Columbus Convention Center 
22-24 Thanksgiving Break—CLOSED (No school or therapies) 
 

December 
11  Monday Theater Group Recital, 4:45pm 
 Secondary School and Therapy Center 
13  Wednesday Theater Group Recital, 4:45 pm 
 Secondary School and Therapy Center 
19 Choir Concert , Teams K and Stefanik, 
 Secondary School and Therapy Center, 2:30pm 
21  Staff Work Day, Bridgeway Academy CLOSED 
 No School or Therapies 
22—1/2 Winter Break, Bridgeway Academy CLOSED 
 (No School or Therapies) 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
We hope your school year is off to a smooth start! We are thrilled to 
have welcomed 181 students and 178 staff members to begin the year 
with us, and the number continues to gradually grow. This year, 
students come to Bridgeway Academy’s Primary or Secondary School and 
Therapy Center from 9 different counties and 28 unique school districts 
in preschool-11th grade. Whether this is your first year or your 13th, we 
welcome you to the 2017-18 academic year and hope it is wonderful! 
If you were able to join us during the Curriculum Night, we hope you 
found the time you spent with administrators and teachers to be  
valuable. If you missed the evening, we’ll be sending some follow up  
information over the next few weeks.  
 
One important thing we covered during parent night is the  
announcement of our use of a new Emergency Response application 
called “vǳƛŎƪ !ŎŎŜǎǎΦ” The ǉǳƛŎƪ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ application allows for staff and/or 
local emergency service providers to have immediate access to our  
organization’s Emergency Response Plan-giving one touch-quick access 
to instant and potentially life-saving information. While we hope we will 
never have to take advantage to all the features and parts of our  
Emergency Response Plan, we feel confident that we are prepared to 
keep our students, staff and clients as safe as possible during an  
emergency. You, as parents and caregivers will not have access to the 
specific plans, but your log-in will give our administration the ability to 
contact you in seconds during an emergency allowing us to provide you 
with detailed instructions. Please be on the look-out for detailed log-in 
information which will come home in backpacks soon. We will use the 
vǳƛŎƪ !ŎŎŜǎǎ App AS WELL AS the continued use of the REMIND text alert 
system, e-mails and social media to alert parents of urgent school  
information such as school closings and delays. Quick Access allows us to 
use more characters and be more descriptive and allows better  
communication with our staff during an emergency.  
 
We thank you for entrusting your children-your most valued possession-
to us each day. We will continue to do our best to keep them safe while 
providing excellent therapy and educational services to them each day. 

From the Executive Directors: 
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Since June 15, 2017, Bridgeway  
Academy has welcomed the following 

staff members! 
Classroom Teachers: Anne-Marie 
Anderson, Kari Barton, Jennie Bruckner, Jessica Burgard, Alyssa Dempsey, 
Amada Gerwig, Katie Hill, Cory Huber, Fritz Kappler, Brooke Loepp, Tim 
McVey, Coty Maple, Tiffany Marshall, Cristina Mehl, Hannah Meyer, Sharon 
Miller, Tania Ozbolt, Janette Ozoa, Melissa Reardon, Heather Redding, Sarah 
Shipper, Kerry Smith, Rebekah Stanforth, Michelle Walls and Matt Wortman. 
Speech Therapy: Emily Husney and Sarah Roush; Music Therapy Interns: 
Marsha Japutra and Layne Murphy; Psychology: Nicole Benson;  
Occupational Therapy: Maria Chiurazzi; and, Communications Manager: 
Janelle Maur. 
 

We were sad to say goodbye to the following staff: Cassiopia Byrd, Kimberly 
Kay, Jessica Kohl, Alex Lerma, Nikki Sellan, Jacky Soler, Kara Stull Waite,  
Kristen Tracy, Rachel Schoenian and Liza Varnum, . 

Bridgeway Academy 
2500 Medary Avenue, Columbus, OH  43205 
614-262-7520 
www.bridgewayohio.org 
 

Bridgeway Academy Board of Trustees: 
Rose Laywer, Chair; Lina Attaie, Jen Fuller, Kourtni Hatton, Chris Henry 
Matt Huffman, Tom Manning, Dan Mushalko, William Root 
Robert Shenton, Rick Shostek 
 

Bridgeway Academy is a non-profit organization with a mission ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴŀƭ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜǊŀǇŜǳǝŎ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƻŦ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƛǘƘ ŀǳǝǎƳ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘŀƭ ŘƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎΦ 

We hope everyone has had a smooth transition back 
to school at both the Primary and Secondary       
buildings! Thanks to your incredible support of our 
Meats & Mums sale, PTA raised over $3,300 and has 
already met its first goal of the year—to purchase a 
SMARTboardTM for the Primary School gymnasium! 
Next up: the same system for the Secondary School 
gymnasium! You can help by sending in Box Tops  
prior to the 10/24 deadline. Remember to ask your 
friends and family to help you collect! We will also be 
having a “Just Pies” certificate fundraiser, October 17
-28 with delivery in early November—just in time to 
purchase Thanksgiving pies! We are currently having 
a  Bridgeway Academy apparel sale with order forms 
and payment due by 9/28. All proceeds from this sale 
will stock Bridgeway Academy’s Spirit Store! The spir-
it store is a great  opportunity for vocational center 
students to work on job skills as they fill and deliver 
weekly orders! This also gives our staff and families 
more access to  Bridgeway Academy items in a timely 
manner. We are very excited for the potential of the 
upcoming spirit store! 

We are already working on family activities for winter 
break including a private showing of Ferdinand, a 
bounce hour at a trampoline park, as well as          
exploring options for bowling, pottery painting,      
nature parks and more! If you have a great idea and/
or contact please share it with our Family Support 
Chair Lindsey at lschaber9682@gmail.com. The PTA will 
be hosting a parent dinner in October and a parent 
breakfast in November - exact locations, dates and 
times coming soon! 

On Tuesday, October 24th the PTA will host its first 
Staff Appreciation event of the year—our annual 
Soup & Salad luncheon! This year presents a new 
challenge to these events: feeding staff in two    
buildings! When the sign up email comes out early 
October, we ask that EVERY FAMILY participate in a 
small way so that we can present a delicious lunch of 
soups, salads, desserts and drinks to the incredible 
Bridgeway staff at the Primary and Secondary build-
ings! You can go small by sending in napkins, go    
bigger by sending in a crock pot of soup, or be a    
SUPER STAR like so many of you are year after year 
sending multiple items and volunteering your day to 
help serve! 

Please join us at our next PTA meeting on Tuesday, 
10/10 at 1:00pm at the Primary School and Therapy 
Center. If you are not already a member please also 
join us in our private Facebook group at: 

 https://www.facebook.com/groups/
helpinghandscenterfamilies.  

We always welcome new faces and fresh ideas … 
please join us! 

Comings and Goings ... 

 
Psychology Corner: Tips for a Successful Back to School Transition 

Tips for a Successful Back to School Transition 

Transitioning back to school can be a hectic 
time for many families but this change in 
schedule/routine may be particularly     
difficult for children with ASD. Here are a 
few ideas to help make this process a little 
easier for your child:   

tƻǎǘ ŀ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ: Posting a daily schedule            
including the morning, school, and night routines can provide comfort in 
knowing what to expect each day. 
 

aŀƛƴǘŀƛƴ ŦǊŜǉǳŜƴǘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ: Home-school collaboration 
is especially helpful when teachers anticipate a change in your child’s daily 
schedule (e.g., field trip, substitute teacher) or when you need to              
communicate specific behaviors or safety concerns. This helps teachers, too! 
 

tƭŀƴ ŀƘŜŀŘ: Rehearsal, practice, and exposure are crucial for children with 
ASD. Keeping weekend routines consistent, practicing waking up early every 
day of the week, and focusing on the details (e.g., reviewing plans for school 
the next day, what alarm sound will wake them up) are key. Skills from last 
year may not automatically generalize to this year—your child may benefit 
from re-teaching/practice. 
 

{ǘŀȅ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ: Have a positive mindset and remind yourself that your child is 
in a supportive and safe environment. Children pick up on parent cues so 
staying positive will help ease some of their anxiety about school, too! 
 

Reference: https://www.autismspeaks.org/blog/2015/08/25/your-child-autism-ready-start
-school-heres-some-advice http://www.friendshipcircle.org/blog/2014/08/11/10-back-to-
school-tips-for-kids-with-autism-and-special-needs/ 

PTA News 
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From the Development Office 

The Development Office has been very busy with the start of the new academic year and has lots of information to share.  
 

There are so many ways you can support Bridgeway Academy throughout the year, from remembering Bridgeway Academy during 
your weekly grocery shopping to supporting fundraising campaigns and events!  

Register your Kroger Plus card online and each time you use your Plus card Bridgeway Academy will receive a          
percentage of your sale. If you haven’t done so already, you must first register for a digital account.                             
Visit Kroger.com or download the Kroger Mobile App and follow these directions: 1. Select the “Register” button. 
 2. Enter your information. 3. Select “Create Account.” 
 

Please make sure that you add your Plus Card number or create a virtual card number while registering your digital 
account. This is required for the Kroger Community Rewards program so that your transactions apply toward the  
organization you choose. 
 

To select Bridgeway Academy, sign in to your digital account and select “My Account.” Scroll down to the “Kroger 
Community Rewards” section of your account page. Select “Enroll Now” or “Edit.” Enter Bridgeway Academy, then 
select the appropriate organization from the list and click “Save.” Your selected organization will now display in the 
Kroger Community Rewards section of your account. Any transactions moving forward using the Shopper’s Card  
number associated with your digital account will be applied to the program. It takes approximately 10 days for the 
Kroger Community Rewards total to begin displaying on your receipt. 
 

Last year,  
Bridgeway Academy 
received nearly 
$1,400 in  

community rewards 
from Kroger—
register your card 
and help us grow that 
number larger this 

year! 

 

Register your Giant Eagle card to benefit Bridgeway Academy. Visit GiantEagle.com/AFTS. Enter our school ID: 
3389 and shop. Bridgeway Academy receives a check in the spring and all dollars benefit our students, staff and 
programs!  
 
Last year, the Apples for the Students program rasied $164 for Bridgeway Academy … if you haven’t already    

registered your card, please do so today and help us raise more funds! 

 

Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of all eligible AmazonSmile purchases 
to the charitable organization of your choice. To select Helping Hands 
Center (d/b/a Bridgeway Academy), visit smile.amazon.com, create an 
account and then start shopping! 

Last year, Bridgeway Academy 
received $345 from Amazon 
Smile. We know we can earn 
more than this in 12 months!  
Be sure to create your Smile 
account before you begin your 

holiday shopping! 

 

Bridgeway Academy hosts two fundraising events annually—please mark your calendars and watch for information about sponsorship 
opportunities, tickets and much, much more! 

 
Raise Your Glass to Raise Awareness 
Friday, April 20, 2018 
at the Mid-Ohio Food Bank, 3960 Brookham Dr, Grove City, OH 43123 
This exciting, annual event is Bridgeway Academy’s premier fundraising event and features the best in local foods and 
wine with over 400 people attending. 
 
SPIN for Camp Bridgeway 
Sunday, March 4, 2018, Lifetime Fitness Dublin, 3825 Hard Rd, Dublin, OH 43016 
Participants enroll in indoor cycling classes led by the best SPIN instructors in the Columbus community and in support 
of Camp Bridgeway, an 8-week summer camp program at Bridgeway Academy. 
 

The Big Give, a 26-hour online giving event hosted by The Columbus Foundation, will begin Tue., Oct. 10th at 10am and 
conclude on Weds., Oct.11 at 12 noon. Donations received during the 26-hour event will be amplified by a $1.3M Bonus 
Pool. In addition, the Foundation will cover all credit card fees, so 100% of donations go to participating non-profits.  ! 
We invite you to give to Bridgeway Academy during The Big Give and encourage your friends and family to do the 
same. In 2015, Bridgeway Academy raised nearly $11,000 through The Big Give—help us make it even bigger in 2017.  
All credit card contributions must be made through The Columbus Foundation’s portal, The Giving Store, with a $20 
minimum donation. Donations to Bridgeway Academy at: https://tinyurl.com/y9dh2qft. Please help us spread the 
word! (turn over for more information)                                                                                                                                                      #biggive 

 




